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A new state-wide agricultural education model

The NSW Government is spending $6.7 billion over four years to deliver more than 190 new and upgraded schools to
support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education infrastructure in the history of
NSW.

A new model for state wide agricultural education is being designed. The establishment of Richmond Agricultural
College includes a new Centre of Excellence in agricultural education in the Hawkesbury and the creation of a new
agricultural specialty stream and a new academically selective stream at Richmond High School. As part of this
new model, Hurlstone Agricultural High School will keep its name and stay at the Glenfield site.

Richmond High School

Richmond High School will be upgraded to support an agricultural specialty stream and a new academically
selective stream. There will be an upgrade to facilities focused on the delivery of agricultural education.

Students will be able to enrol in the new academically selective stream through the traditional selective schools
entry method. Entry to the agricultural specialty stream will be through a rigorous selection process, based on a
portfolio and interview, to determine student interest and potential in agricultural education.

Centre of Excellence

A new residential Centre of Excellence in agricultural education will be co-located with the Western Sydney
University (WSU) Hawkesbury campus. It will be available for agricultural students from Hurlstone Agricultural
High School, Richmond High School and all other schools in NSW. It will also be available for teacher training for
TAFE, WSU, industry and overseas students.

Hurlstone Agricultural High School

As part of this new model, Hurlstone Agricultural High School will keep its name and stay at the Glenfield site as an
academically selective, boarding, agricultural high school. Boarding facilities will be upgraded and the dairy
facilities will be retained.

Keeping you updated

The new plans for Hurlstone Agricultural High School, Richmond High School and the Centre of Excellence will be
presented as the preferred option in a business case that will be submitted to NSW Treasury in early 2020.

Before we finalise the business case, we will consult with the community. Information sessions are planned for
February 2020 in Glenfield and Richmond. We will provide further information on dates and locations of these
sessions in January 2020.
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We are committed to working together with our school communities and other stakeholders to deliver the best

possible learning facilities for students.

For more information contact:

School Infrastructure NSW

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
Phone: 1300 482 651
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
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